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DEBIT CREDIT ARTICLES NOW ACCEPTED

“Debit Credit.” The basic language of all Accountants. Thus, appropriately this is the name of the prospective
newspaper column that will soon be launched for publication in a major daily newspaper.

“We are now finalizing the details of a column to be written by accountants that will be published in a major
broadsheet newspaper. This column, to be named “Debit Credit” will have accountants contributing articles of
interest to the accountancy profession, in particular, and to the business community, in general. These accountants
can be any of the more than 160,000 Certified Public Accountants registered with the Board of Accountancy. Those
CPAs in the various sectors of commerce and industry, public practice, academe and government can write articles
of interest in their particular fields. Our junior accountants studying in the various accounting schools can also share
their thoughts on relevant matters of interest,” BoA Chairman Joel Tan-Torres said.

“True to the character of accountants, the articles to be written for the “Debit Credit” column should present all
sides of an issue to have a fair narration of a topic. The “debits” and “credits” of a subject should be threshed out in
all the articles to be featured in the column,” Chairman Tan-Torres said.

Articles to be submitted for consideration for publication in the “Debit Credit” column should be written in Word,
from 1,000 to 1,200 words, double spaced. A short write up and 2” x 2” photo of the writer should accompany the
article. These can be emailed to boa.secretariat. @gmail.com.

“Let us all show to the public that accountants are an opinionated group and are willing to share their thoughts and
views for the enlightenment of all. Let us support our “Debit Credit” column,” Chairman Tan-Torres said.
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